CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PHILIPPINES PSA-2021-20
\  AGANA, GUAM. UNITED STATES 18 June 2021

FOR DISSEMINATION

ADVISORY: EXTENSION OF TRAVEL RESTRICTIONS FROM INDIA,
PAKISTAN, NEPAL, SRI LANKA, BANGLADESH, OMAN AND
THE UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

The Philippine Consulate General in Agana informs the public that pursuant to
Resolution No. 121 dated 14 June 2021 of the Inter-Agency Task Force for the
Management of Emerging Infectious Diseases (IATF), restrictions imposed on
travelers coming from India, Bangladesh, Sri Lanka, Nepal, United Arab
Emirates, and Oman in order to prevent the entry of the SARS-COV-2 B.1.617
variant has been extended until 30 June 2021.
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Follow @PHinAgana on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter for immediate access to our advisories and
announcements.



